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Dear Friends, 
I remember as a young boy I loved to go fishing. Especially after working hard for 
several days on the farm, dad would say, boys "Let's go fishing".  We would gather up 
the poles, grub up the worms and head off to the creek.  Then, in 1974 my heavenly 
Father said to me, "Randall, let's go fishing in Italy". Since that day, I have enjoyed as 
well, "Fishing For Men". 
 
Sister Tina had the surgery on her left hand October 19th and the surgery went just 
fine.  She didn't suffer pain afterwards as much with this hand  as she did with the 
right one.  She wanted me to thank each of you that have prayed for her these past 
months and ask that you please continue to keep her in your daily prayers.  She is a 
good godly woman and it's a real blessing to have her part of the church. 
 
Brother Nino Portale finally got his car out of the body shop.  There is still a big hassle 
with the Insurance Companies over who was at fault.  He has had to get a lawyer to 
collect the insurance money to pay for the repairs on the car.  Please keep this matter 
in your prayers. 
 
The witnessing is going well in the open air markets.  I have seen more vendors that are 
listening and asking questions  the past few weeks.  It seems like Pino and Maurizio are about 
ready to ask the Lord to save them.  Please pray with us about their salvation. 
 
The hurricanes, earthquakes, and bombings are causing many people to think more about 
spiritual things and are asking questions.  I always answer their questions by showing them 
passages in the scriptures to back up what I say.  For this reason, I have several of these ask 
me for New Testaments.  Pray that they will continue ask questions , but most of all, that they 
will read the Word of God and let the Holy Spirit speak to their hearts. 
 
As we are only a few days away from Thanksgiving Day, so we want to wish each of you a 
blessed day as we pause to Thank God For ALL HE Has Done For Us.  Also please remember our 
Troops that are away from their loved ones during this time. 
 
Until next month, many the Lord bless each of you in a very special way, and thank you for your 
sacrificial giving that we can be here in Italy serving the Lord. 
 
In Christ service, 
The Jordan 
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